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Hearing on onshore unconventional gas inquiry 
On Tuesday 6 October, the Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee will hear from the 
Auditor-General’s Office and Lakes Oil at a public hearing on onshore unconventional gas. 

The hearing will be from 12 noon to 1:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room, Parliament House, 
Melbourne. 

More information on the inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 
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